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Dear Mark

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 3 February 2014 requesting the following information under the Official
Information Act 1982:

‘the Traffic Management Plan in relation to the 80KPH Temporary Speed Limit set on State Highway 2,
(also known as River Road, Upper Hutt).’

‘the plan of this speed limit area showing measurements of the area, distances to signs, total length of
the temporary speed limit, distance between signs and the Whakatiki Street intersection and road
widths.’

The following document falls within the scope of your request and is attached:
e Attachment 1: Application for temporary speed limit, State Highway 2, Whakatiki Street.

No plan of the area exists as described in the second part of your request. The length of the project is
800m, made up of 400m either side of Whakatiki Street (southbound direction only). This is the
minimum length allowed for a temporary speed limit of 80km/h.

If you would like to discuss this reply with the NZ Transport Agency, please contact Steve James, Senior

Safety Engineer, by email to Steve.James@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on (04) 894 5400.

Rod James
Highway Manager Wellington
For Chief Executive



